Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, December 31, 2020 2:40 PM

To: ‘Weathers, Stephen W'

Subject: RE: DCP Linam Ranch Gas Plant Parts 1 and 2 Comprising Two Semi-Annual Groundwater Monitoring

Reports - GW-015

12/31/2020
Stephen Weathers — DCP Midstream
Dear Stephen,

The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has received and reviewed the two separate reports (parts 1 and 2) on this location
and circumstance, the following:

OCD concurs with the findings and recommendations as outlined in the reports. Please continue with site activities as
per agreements. Also, please keep a copy of this communication, as no PAPER copy will follow. Thank you for your
efforts.

Sincerely,

Bradford Billings
EMNRD/OCD
Albuguerque, NM

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations



